
USD 466 TECHNOLOGY ASSISTANT OPENING 

 

USD 466 is looking for a technology assistant for the district.  This is a full-time, year-round 

opening.  Must have valid driver’s license and high school diploma.  Preferred applicants should 

have AS/BS in related technology field.  If interested send letter of application, resume and three 

professional references to David Dirks, USD 466 Technology Coordinator, ddirks@usd466.org. 

For more information contact Mr. Dirks at 620-872-7685. This job is opened until filled. 

USD 466 is an EOE employer. 


